Newsletter: February, 2016 www.ArtistGuildShrewsbury.com



## Next Meeting: Monday, February 8, 6:45

Please Note: This meeting will be the <u>second</u> Monday in February because of availability of the community room at Southgate.

Experience a presentation by artist Sid Solomon about making a new abstract painting by referencing a realistic painting.

## **AGS Nuts and Bolts:**

**By-laws:** Our By-laws are being examined in an attempt to bring them up to date. Current By-Laws are on the website. Please take a look at them when you have a chance.

Next meeting will have more updates on chairman transition.

Movie Night: Monday, January 25th at 6:30 at Southgate Movie Theater. The film is "Every Picture Tells a Story" Four famous paintings will be examined and discussed with new, interesting details.

Future Trips: Ideas for where we could go for a guild visit will be read at the meeting. They range from the Tarbell Exhibit at Discover Portsmouth, to the free admission Rose Museum at Brandeis. What do you think? Come to the February meeting to make plans.

Steering Committee: Chairman: Bob Wilson

Membership & Treasury: Chris Anderson

Programs Chair: Fern Nissim Website & Publicity: Joseph Rice Secretary: Sue Fleishman Newsletter: Jenn Falcon Member at Large: Lee Smith

Exhibits Chair: Cindy Staub Exhibit Co-chair: Melissa Maglio, **Art exchange:** Remember, people who are participating in the art swap, the finished picture from Japan is due by this coming February meeting.

## Now showing:

At the Credit Union: "Casting Shadows"

At Saint Vincent Medical Group: Opening Show.

## Upcoming:

At the Credit Union: February 9: "Tropical Escapes" Dreaming of beaches and sunshine? Get a jump on Spring with images of travel to warm destinations and leisurely moments. Serve up your creative juices from a real or imagined ideal locale.

**Sprinkler Factory:** A sign up sheet for ways to help with the Sprinkler Factory show in June will be available at this coming meeting.

**At Saint Vincent Medical Group:** February 2, Second Show.

Joseph will do everything he can to help by taking pictures ahead of time if possible, during the installation if not done ahead. He would also encourage members to photograph their own work, particularly if it will go under glass. Taking it before framing will avoid the reflection problems. If your photos don't look good, he will edit them in Photoshop. To submit or for questions, email him at: forthill35@verizon.net.

We know that many people have their own art cards. If you would be interested in donating a few to the guild for various occasions, please let us know.